



December 05, 2024

Dear Trevor Zahara,

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the Recertification exam and are now recertified as a CPRA Canadian Certified Playground Inspector for the next 3 years as of December 03, 2024.

Your exam mark was 84%. Your certificate is enclosed.

CPRA would like to thank you and your organization for participating in the Canadian Playground Safety Institute (CPSI) and taking a lead role in your community to make playgrounds safer for children.

Should you have any questions regarding the Canadian Playground Safety Institute, please do not hesitate to contact CPSI at 1-877-536-2338 or by e-mail at cpsi@cpsionline.ca.

Sincerely,

Nathaniel Drew

Program Manager

Canadian Playground Safety Institute

8440 45 St NW

Edmonton, AB T6B 2N6

cpsi@cpsionline.ca

1.877.536.2338





The Canadian Parks and Recreation Association certifies that

Trevor Zahara

has successfully completed the requirements to be a

Canadian Certified Playground Inspector

[Expiry Date: December 03, 2027]

December 03, 2024

Date

Program Manager

Canadian Playground Safety Institute